Dear Christian Friends:

Attached is the March letter from Missionary J F Brandom to you. I trust that you will read it carefully and let the Lord speak to you about the work. Last month we mimeographed about 300 letters. About one third of them were mailed to individuals and the rest were sent to different ones to be given out personally. We will send out more this month and we pray that the Lord will use them to His honor and glory.

Brother Brandon expects to leave sometime next month for Brazil. We hope to get out a special letter as soon as the details for his return are completed. Let all of us make our offerings in March good ones. The offerings for the work that were given to me in the month of February are listed below. The funds received in March will be listed in the April letter. The list on this sheet does not include the funds sent direct to Brother Brandon.

All offerings for this mission work have been listed each month in the Messenger of Truth for the last several years. In our next letter we expect to list all offerings for the work, beginning where the Messenger of Truth left off in its February issue. We received and forwarded to Missionary Brandon in February \$16.25 as follows:

Feb	1942			Feb	1942		
1	Donald Grollimund	× .	\$1.00	8	Naomi Franz		\$1.00
8	Paul Fitzner		5.00	8	Ruth Hughey		1.00
27	Grace Holm		2.00	8	Philip Hughey	* 1	1.00
25	Edward Overbey		1.00	8	Dorthy Saxby		.25
25	Donald Overbey		1.00	28	Robert Reid	£	1.00
14	John Babain		1.00	-	Total		\$16.25
28	John Babain		1.00				

If you are not having a part in the support of this mission work in Brazil, we invite you to join us. We challenge you to ask the Lord what he would have you give.

Beloved let us pray much for this mission work, for Brother Brandon and his family and the churches and native preachers that are carrying on while the missionary is away. Brother Brandon says "Thank you beloved for your support".

H H Overbey 1629 N President Wheaton Ill